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Your Reference:                                                       August 05, 2024 

 

MEDIA INVITATION 

RSVGPF/SVG PCCU/SVG EX-POLICE ASSOCIATION JOINT ANNUAL 

PRESENTATION OF SCHOLARSHIPS AND BURSARIES CEREMONY 

 

August 05, 2024, Kingstown – The Royal St. Vincent and the Grenadines Police 

Force (RSVGPF), the SVG Police Cooperative Credit Union (SVGPCCU), and the 

SVG EX- Police Association will host their Joint Annual Presentation of 

Scholarships and Bursaries Ceremony on Wednesday August 07, 2024, under 

the theme “Preparing our youths today for leadership tomorrow and 

Beyond.”  The ceremony will be held at the Kingstown Baptist Church from 

10:00 a.m.  

Just under one hundred (100) scholarships and bursaries will be awarded to 

students who passed the 2024 Caribbean Primary Exit Assessment 

Examinations (CPEA) and others.  

 

During the ceremony, remarks will be delivered by the Commissioner of Police 

(Ag) Mr. Enville Williams, Mr. Brenton Smith, President of the PCCU, and a 

representative from the Ministry of Education, and the Ex-Police Association 

respectively. 
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The keynote address will be delivered by Mr. Timothy Scott – a former teacher 

and past recipient of a police scholarship.   

 

Awardees, parents, and guardians are asked to be seated by 9:30 a.m. 

A cordial invitation is extended to the media to attend and bring event coverage. 

-END- 


